
 

 

 

March 30, 2015 

 

RE: Important Medicaid Fee Schedule Notice 

 

Dear Provider: 

 

Effective April 1, 2015, the Maryland Medicaid HealthChoice program will change the 

reimbursement for Evaluation and Management CPT procedure codes.  These procedure codes 

will now be paid at a lower rate by Maryland Medicaid and Jai Medical Systems Managed Care 

Organization (Jai Medical Systems) because of budget actions adopted by the State of Maryland.  

Jai Medical Systems’ participating providers will continue to receive 101% of the Medicaid rate 

for the Evaluation and Management procedure codes. 

 

For your reference, please see the attached fee schedule which lists the new Medicaid rates for 

the Evaluation and Management codes.  Please note, this Maryland Medicaid fee schedule 

change is applicable for all dates of services occurring on or after April 1, 2015. 

 

If you should have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact our Provider 

Relations Department at 1-888-JAI-1999. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Kristin Yursha 

Director of Provider Relations 


